September 08

 

 

Hello Members,

 

Website: Our Chapter’s Website has a Webmaster.  Barry Keippel is the person who will maintain our website.  If you every have anything newsworthy to add, please email Barry at wi11webmaster@davfrat.org.  Our address is still.
www.davmembersportal.org/chapters/wi/11.
 
Forget-Me-Not Drive- Thank you to all who helped with the Forget Me Not Drive. We raised approximately $833.00 for our chapter.
 
 
Fall Conference: Fall conference is sneaking up on us fast.  It is going to be held from October 16-18 at the Radison Paper Valley Hotel in downtown Appleton.  If you are interested in attending call me immediately, so I can register you. To make reservations call, 1-920-733-8000. We currently have 5 members planning on attending.
 
Veterans Day: We will be distributing plants again this year for Veterans Day. If you are unable to help please let me know. It takes about 10 people to distribute the plants to the veterans in the various nursing homes.
 
County Vehicle: Sometime in the future there maybe a second vehicle for the county to provide transportation to the various VA medical facilities. Be aware however, that the county vans are a last resort for transportation and the use of the DAV vans is your first place to obtain transportation.
 
Pens: As another fund raiser, we are looking at is selling pens, which would be applicable to all veterans. This maybe a cooperative effort by all the city's veterans groups. Watch for more information in future newsletters.
 
Grocery Stores: We are looking into utilizing fund raising through the use of local grocery stores. More information in future news letters.
 
Sickness: Let's keep our thoughts and prayers with those veterans who are ill. Jim Klee and Roger Margolosky are both having different medical issues which is making it difficult for them to be active in our group. We will continue to keep you in our thoughts and prayers.
 
Final Thoughts: I will be resigning my position as Adjutant by next spring. My full time job, family and education are making it difficult for me to continue this job in a way that truly serves the organization. there is going to be adjutant training at the fall conference if you have any interest at all in taking over.
 
Newsletter Labels: I will no longer be maintaining a lable database on my computer. Each month the lables will be generated from a list maintained by National headquarters. Please contact them for any changes in your member status.
 

 









Your Adjutant,
 

 









Cindy Holzman  
